

Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56

NEHALEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

36300 Eighth Street • PO Box 190 • Nehalem, OR 97131-0190

(503) 355-3650 • Toll free 1(888)218-2455 • Fax: (503) 368-7721

Seagull Spirit!

Kristi Mills, Principal Amy Cram, Secretary

4/23/24

Dear Neah-Kah-Nie School Board and Superintendent Reed:

I am happy to publicly recognize Paula Real as a wonderful volunteer for Nehalem Elementary School. Her volunteer work with our intermediate-grade students has made an immeasurable impact on their education. Her willingness to dedicate her time and expertise to support struggling students speaks volumes about her passion for education and her genuine care for our school community.

It's volunteers like Paula who make our school a nurturing and supportive environment where every student has the opportunity to thrive. Her selflessness and generosity have not gone unnoticed, and I want to assure you all that her contributions are deeply appreciated by students, staff, and parents alike. Paula comes to volunteer almost every day in our intermediate grades. She works in small groups and individually with students, especially with those who need extra support in math.

Thank you, Paula, for being an integral part of our school community and for making a difference in the lives of our students and teachers. Your dedication is truly inspiring, and we are incredibly fortunate to have you on our team. The Nehalem staff would like to recognize Paula for Nehalem Elementary School's Volunteer of the Month for May 2024. Thank you for everything you do for us, Paula! We appreciate you!

With sincere appreciation,

Kristi Mills, Principal